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Aesop’s Theatre Company 
Year 6 World War Two Production  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

We have already started to prepare for the next academic year and, in the autumn term, we would love to invite 
Aesop’s Theatre Company into Leominster Primary School to put on a performance to the children in Year 6. The 
performance will take place on Wednesday 28th September 2022.   
 
The performance is ‘a gripping historic account graphically portraying the experiences of a London family from 1939-
1945. It is a truly lavish production fully researched and packed with important data and detail, including extracts form 
major speeches and music of the era, but delivered with much humour, interaction and audience participation.’ 
 
The performance will be a great introduction to our WW2 topic and was a huge success this year! On this day, we are 
also giving the children the option to ‘dress up’ – the theme is World War Two!  
 
In order to cover the cost of the day, we are asking for a contribution of £7.50. Please can all payments be made 
through Parent Mail by Friday 8th July. Unfortunately, if insufficient funds are received then we will have to cancel the 
performance before the end of the summer term.     
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S L Cartwright  
Assistant Head  

 

 


